CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 13, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04528-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 9:16 AM

To: '‘Robert Rogers'

Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Good morning Mr. Rogers,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Robert Rogers [mailto:bob@aglacierworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Ms. Stauffer,

It is my understanding that the proposed rate increase by FPL of $1.34B, does not go towards service
enhancements, disaster preparedness, or energy innovation. But, to feed the profit of the company and its
shareholders.

As a consumer, | understand the need for keeping quality service and product. But, | see this request as an avenue of
lining the profits of the company and its shareholders. Please know, | am a shareholder, but feel this is not been done in
the interest of the consumers.

Robert (Bob) Rogers
292 Mel Jen Drive
Naples, Florida 34105
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